

## Memo

June 9, 2022

To whom this may concern,

All matters dealing with the City of Donna personnel, their duties and how those duties and responsibilities are discharged are taken seriously and addressed accordingly. Decisions regarding personnel are and should be made on what is deemed to be in the best interest, safety, and welfare of all citizens. No position or office in the city, including my own, is more important than the safety and the security of our citizens and students. The decision for a change of leadership in the Donna Police Department was made based on that criterion. With due regard to privacy rights, I will have no further comment at this time.

Sincerely,

Frank Perez, Interim City Manager

City of Donna